
     

 

Dear Parents: 

 Welcome back! I hope you and your family are having a wonderful summer.  I am honored to be 

your child’s teacher once again for the 2014-2015 school year. I am looking forward to continuing to 

work with your child and helping him/her achieve their full potential. 

 The parent-teacher relationship is vital to your child’s success in school.  By working together, 

we can help your child have another fulfilling school year.  Throughout the year, I will communicate 

through notes home, telephone calls, email, text messages, newsletters, report cards, and conferences.  

 Our class will be located in room 207.  The first day of school is on Wednesday, September 3, 

2014.  Your child is expected to complete their summer reading assignment and practice their 

multiplication facts.  I also encouraged students to complete reading and math assignments on 

Compass.  Please have your child bring their summer reading assignment and school supplies, and wear 

their school uniform on the first day of school. 

 As you recall from when we left school in June, I am awaiting the arrival of my baby girl.  She is 

due on August 13th, so I will not be here to open the school year on Sept. 3rd.  However, I plan to return 

by the end of September and look forward to catching up with my students at that time.  Mrs. Rainey    

is in the process of identifying a strong substitute teacher who will open the school year and cover my 

class for the first several weeks.  She will keep you updated once we know who that substitute will be. 

 Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at 585-244-4597 (home),  

585-764-9089 (cell/text), or  ana.milian-holmes@rcsdk12.org .   Once again, I would like to welcome you 

and your family back to School 52.  The 2014-2015 school year is going to be a very promising year! 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

        Best Wishes, 

        Ana Milian-Holmes 

        Fourth Grade Teacher    

Suggested School Supplies 

2” Binder  Two- Pocket Folders  
6 different colors 

1 Set of 6 dividers Pencils (at least 24) 

3 Composition notebooks Highlighter 

1 Box of Tissue 1 Hand sanitizer 

1 pack of pencil eraser tops Pack of baby or Lysol wipes 

headsets for computer use Pencil box 
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